Librazette

January 10, 1992

News Bulletin

William Hudson Named Librascope President

William Hudson has been named President of Librascope effective Monday, January 13. The announcement was made by Hugh Bennett, Vice President, Loral Corporation, Telemetry & Instrumentation Group.

Maurice Center will remain in an advisory capacity to the president through March. Mr. Center returned to Librascope in 1991 from his retirement to facilitate the sale of the Company which was successfully completed December 20.

Hudson joined Librascope in 1976 as program manager for Librascope's undersea warfare systems development. In 1980 he was promoted to the position of Manager, Systems Engineering, and was named Vice President, International Programs in 1984. He was named Vice President, Sub-Surface Programs in 1990.

Librascope reports to the San Diego-based Telemetry & Instrumentation Group of the Loral Corporation.

Loral Corporation is headquartered in New York, and has numerous divisions and subsidiaries throughout the United States. The Corporation employs over 26,000 people.